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Monday  October 7, 2002

Called to order by Barr at 12:07 pm  (27 people)

Motion to approve the agenda.

Moved: Allen, Seconded Heberling.  No discussion, approve by Unanimous Consent. 

Discussion:  Additional presentations were added in 03/0329r2

There were no objections.  Passed by unanimous consent.

Motion to approve minutes from the July meeting. 

Moved: Heberling, Seconded:  Lange, 

There were no objections.  Passed by unanimous consent.

First presentation: 

Jack Lang, Atrimi, presented document 03/0393r0 

An interest straw poll showed that 18 of 22 were interested in determining if MAC changes were needed.  It was agreed to start traffic on the reflector to discuss it.  Huang asked the body to use the work MESH in the subject line.  The goal is to use email to define required changes.   Atrimi declared it had IP in the area.  Barr announced that TI  (patent 5,740363) and Appairent also indicated they IP in the area.  

Wy Woon presented Doc. 03/399r0.     

One of the areas to improve is bandwidth efficiency.  Allen mentioned the drafting body considered a version of this called “slot cycle” but the committee rejected the feature due to power constraints.  There were too other issues presented and discussed.   There was a brief historical discussion, what types of items are or are not standards issues and talk about what body to use to make the various changes.   It was decided to collect the requirements, discuss the implementation and then decide these matters.

If anyone sends a message to the 15.3 reflector in this point, put STREAMS into the subject line.

Pekka Ranta (Nokia) presented 03/368r0,  “UWB MAC considerations for Mobile Environment.”

Discussion followed.  Many of the questions in this document could be implemented with the current MAC.  

Mr. Heberling (as Chair of wireless 1394 PAL) announced that the 1394 committee would like to consider review of MLMEs needed to make 1394 easier to implement.

Mr. Lang would like to see how to do a 802.15.3 “Lite”.  

The Chair again requested email traffic on these issues to collect needs, concerns, and comments about whether a MAC change is needed to accomplish the goal.

There were questions on how to get clarification on the current standard.   Allen and Barr need to contact IEEE-SA to put that process in place.

Motion to adjourn, 

Moved: Allen,  Seconded: Rasor. 

Approved.

Adjourned at 2:58 PM.
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